
 

8th May 2008 
Silicon Protection Arrays 

 
Dear Valued Customer 
 

Product Change Notification for Littelfuse SP72X Series Lead finish Silicon Protection 
Arrays   PCN SPA05082008 

 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of a Last Time Buy of the SP72X Series Lead Finish 
Silicon Protection Arrays. Orders for the products listed below will be entered until the end 
of July 2008 with last shipments being no later than December 2008. This is due to the end 
of production of leaded finish parts at our supplier. 
 
Product Affected 
SP720AB, SP720ABT, SP720AP 
SP721AB, SP721ABT, SP721AP 
SP723AB, SP723ABT, SP723AP 
 
Key Dates: 

Last time buy – July 31st 2008 
Final product shipment – December 31st 2008 

 
The Lead-Free/Green finish SP72X series is in full production with the same electrical and 
mechanical specifications.  
 
Product in Production 

 
 
SP720ABG, SP720ABTG, SP720APP 
SP721ABG, SP721ABTG, SP721APP 
SP723ABG, SP723ABTG, SP723APP 
 
Product alternatives are listed below. 
 

Discontinued 
Product   

Replacement Pb-
free/Green product 

SP720AB   SP720ABG 
SP720ABT   SP720ABTG 
SP720AP   SP720APP 
SP721AB   SP721ABG 

SP721ABT   SP721ABTG 
SP721AP   SP721APP 
SP723AB   SP723ABG 

SP723ABT   SP723ABTG 
SP723AP   SP723APP 



 

 
 
 

 
Please respond to us to acknowledge notification of this change.  If we do not hear from you then 
we will expect that this change has been accepted and no further action is required.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Brian Hipwood 
Product Manager 
Littelfuse UK Ltd. 
T. +44 1793 733 781 
email. bhipwood@littelfuse.com 
 www.littelfuse.com  


